
Charge to ad hoc on Faculty Retention 
Approved at the 2020-10-13 meeting of the Faculty Senate 

 
The Faculty Senate hereby establishes an ad hoc committee on Faculty Retention. 
 
This committee’s membership should include: 

1. 1 Faculty Member from each college 
 
This committee’s charge is: 

1. Research retention efforts at other institutions. 
2. Research necessary resources or infrastructure to support faculty retention efforts. 
3. Make a recommendation for specific actions that UWW can take in the next 5 years that 

would improve retention of faculty. 
4. Present findings and recommendations to the Faculty Senate within the 2020-2021 

academic year. 
5. If possible, begin a pilot program of low-cost and/or faster-timeline initiatives. 

 


